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Currently, cities are approving increased density without supporting basic municipal 

infrastructure (sidewalks, paved streets).  This is in the name of "affordable housing" 

but it is both unsafe and a planning disaster.  Increased density, infill and new 

construction should be accompanied by necessary supporting public infrastructure.  It 

is my opinion that areas without supporting infrastructure should not be allowed 

increase density.  The allowed construction should reflect the municipal infrastructure 

available to support it.  


